
CITY	LANES	and		
MUG	SHOTS	LOUNGE	

RE-OPENING	Tuesdays	through	FRIDAYS	
	

To	our	valued	customers	we	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	
WELCOME	you	BACK…	

	
MUG	SHOTS	LOUNGE	will	re-open	at	50%	capacity		
Tuesday,	June	2,	2020		from	11	am	-	9	pm	
for	food	and	beverage	service,	dine-in	or	carry-out.	
	
CITY	LANES	will	re-open	at	50%	capacity	
Tuesday,	June	16,	2020	from	3	pm	-	9	pm	
for	bowling,	arcade-video	games,	billiards-pool,		
and	food.	
	
We	are	closely	following	the	current	situation	with	COVID-19	and	continue	to	rely	on	
information	provided	by	the	Center	for	Disease	Control	(CDC)	and	the	World	Health	
Organization	(WHO)	along	with	state	and	local	agencies	determining	how	to	respond	
to	this	situation.	
In	response,	we	have	instituted	multiple	daily	sanitizing	of	frequently	touched	
surfaces,	such	as	door	handles,	tables,	chairs,	bowling	balls,	etc.	to	insure	the	safety	
of	everyone.	

We	hope	to	see	you	soon	J				
Please	check	our	website	for	more	information							

www.citylanesbowl.com	
City	Lanes	-	219-872-9930							Mug	Shots	Lounge	-	219-872-1223	

	
Outdoor	Baggo	League	starts	Thursday	June	4,	6:30	pm	


